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Kelsey Williamson
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From: Front Desk on behalf of General
Sent: 31 July 2017 15:28
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application NYM/2017/0242/FL. Atlantis, Thorpe Lane, Robin Hood's

Bay. (Amended)

From: Patrick Newton

Sent: 24 July 2017 13:52

To: General

Subject: Planning application NYM/2017/0242/FL. Atlantis, Thorpe Lane, Robin Hood's Bay. (Amended)

Mr. Mark Hill —— —

Head of Development Management, NYMNPA :

Dear Mr. Hill, . 2011 [

\/ \; |
With regard to the above amended application. S

From the outset I have been told by the applicant Mrs. Bradwell, that she had originally proposed to build
as stated on the amended plans, eg. the Wesley Road end of the house but had been advised by somebody in
your department, that this would not be permitted and that she should submit the plans for the building to be
erected at the rear of Atlantis..

As you will now be aware this application will adversely affect nearby residents and a lot of time has been
spent in writing objections to the 'rear garden' application.

It is unlikely that there will be any local objections to the amended application from the surrounding
properties but whoever advised her not to apply for the Wesley Road side application must have had a good
reason for doing so if indeed such advice was given.

I hope that on this occasion the objections of local residents will be properly considered with a view to
outweighing the so called advice of the sole planning office member.

Yours sincerely, Patrick Newton.

1. St. Andrews,
Wesley Road,
Robin Hood's Bay,
YO22 4RW.





